
Nursery Care & Kids Church located in
Children’s Building

Kid’s Church (1st - 6th Grade) Room 17
Kid’s Church Junior 

                (Three Years – Kindergarten) Room 10
Elementary-aged kids begin worship with their family and are 

dismissed to Kids Church before the Pastor’s message.
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January 14, 2018

		  Song: 10,000 Reasons/Brethren We Have Met
		  Artist: Matt Redman

		  Song: The Lord Our God
	 	 Artist: Kristian Stanfill

		  Song: Nothing But the Blood of Jesus
		  Artist: Various artists

		  Song: Good, Good Father
	 	 Artist: Housefires

		  Song: Holy Spirit
		  Artist: Bryan & Katie Torwalt

		  Song: Do It Again
		  Artist: Elevation Worship

Message                                                         Dennis Johns
“God Is Good”
Psalm 145:8-9

Deacon of the week                                       Marc HazzardMembership is open to anyone who has 1) placed their faith in 
Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of sins and 2) has been baptized by 
immersion by a body of believers of like faith and practice. We will 
be happy to assist you with these spiritual decisions.
After the service a minister will be available near the platform to meet 
with you.

first baptist church 
Pursuing Christ FIRST in Life, Love and Actions

409-986-4950 fbctc.com

First Steps

Sermon Series:  What Is God Like? 

God Is Good
Psalm 145:8-9



January 14 - 20

Sunday
• 8:00 a.m.   Band/Tech Rehearsal
• 8:45 a.m.   Choir Rehearsal
• 9:30 a.m.   Bible Study
•10:45 a.m.  Worship Service

Monday
• 9:00 a.m.   Ladies Cross Training Workout - Room 2

Tuesday

Wednesday
• 9:00 a.m.   Ladies Cross Training Workout - Room 2
• 5:00 p.m.   Burgers, Etc. Bunch - Beyond Burger
• 5:15 p.m.   Transitions - Foyer Room 2
• 5:30 p.m.   Puppet Ministry - Room 3
• 6:30 p.m.   Prayer, Praise & Bible Study
• 6:30 p.m.   J.A.M. - Youth - Upper Room 9
• 6:30 p.m.   AWANA - Children’s Building
• 7:30 p.m.   Choir Rehearsal - Room 4

Thursday
•10:00 a.m.  Elmcroft Senior Living Service

Friday
OFFICE CLOSED
• 9:00 a.m.   Ladies Cross Training Workout - Room 2

Saturday
• 9:00 a.m.   Weight Watchers
•10:00 a.m.  Irene Monk Funeral

Financial gifts for January 7, 2018
                                                Week            To Date
Financial Plan        22,167.89   908,883.55
Financial Receipt      20,535.00   865,524.35
World Missions             104.00     10,380.70

Attendance for January 7, 2018
	 Bible Study					    175
	 Legacy Ministry Visits		            17
	 Worship	               			   350

40 in Choir by Spring!
Join us Wednesdays @ 7:30-8:15 p.m. in Room 4

Goal:  40 Singers by Spring

Worship services are streamed live on the internet 
each week from our website.

Recent services are  also available short term.  
Click on the livestream.

     Happy New Year from your building committee!  While 
we continue to wait on the Lord to bring that perfect buyer 
our way to purchase our current campus property, there 
is plenty going on at our “new campus”.
     The Salvation Army began using part of the first floor 
to collect toys and other items for their annual Christmas 
Angel Tree project.  Approximately 2,000 children received 
toys and other gifts through this program.  Our facility was 
also used as the distribution point for this project.  They 
will continue to use our building for a few more months 
as a warehouse for household items going to Hurricane 
Harvey victims.
     Another ministry opportunity we will be involved in is
8 Days of Hope in March.  Our building will be used to house 
volunteers as they help Harvey victims rebuild.  Trailers 
for restroom and shower facilities will be in the parking 
lot and our building will be used as the “bunkhouse”.  We 
will need to have a couple of work days to prepare 
for this event.  Be watching and listening for more 
details of when you can help us!
     Building Updates: We are in the midst of obtaining a 
second estimate to have the cross hung on the outside of 
the building.  Funds have been donated to complete this 
project, so once we have finished receiving estimates, 
we will install our newly built cross on the east side of 
the building.   Also, Hurricane Harvey “helped” us find 
several roof leaks.  The roof is still under warranty, so 
the roofing company has already been out to make the 
needed repairs.  Finally, we have secured the services of a 
commercial realtor to assist in selling our current property 
and buildings.  There have been several inquiries, so 
please continue to make this a matter of prayer.
     Thank you for your encouraging words, positive 
attitude, and patience as we journey together through 
this process.
     Ronnie Hazzard
Unless the Lord builds the House, the builders labor in vain.  
Psalm 127:1

Ministry Staff
Dr. Robert R. Miller, Pastor

John Talley, Associate Pastor, Worship
Dennis Johns, Associate Pastor, Family Minister

Meschel Hara, Children’s Minister

This week @ FBCTC A message from Ronnie Hazzard

The Good and Beautiful God
Small Group Study Book is
available in the foyer - $10.

MELINDA WEBB MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
     First Baptist Church of Texas accepted a generous endowment from Mr. 
Frank Webb to establish “The Melinda Webb Memorial Scholarship”. Melinda 
was born deaf, but was highly intelligent and learned to talk. She was the first 
child to be main streamed in the second grade at Roosevelt-Wilson Elementary 
School. Though Melinda was only ten when she died, she touched many lives. 
She, along with her parents, attended our church in 1947.
     This renewable scholarship in Melinda’s memory is provided each year to two 
graduating female students from Texas City High School who have participated 
in extracurricular activities and have a grade point average of at least 3.0
On November 24, 2008, Frank Webb died at the age of 91. His memory and 
Melinda’s will continue to live through this scholarship.
     Applications may be picked up at the Texas City High School Counselor’s Office.

YEAR-END GIVING STATEMENTS
	 As you begin preparing your taxes, you may need to access 
your Year-End Giving Statement through your Simple Church  Member  
Management  Account  at  https://fbctc.simplechurchcrm.com or 
you may use the app.
	 After you have logged in, type in your name then click on 
"giving".  Then click on the down arrow next to the gear icon.  Click 
on "filter".  For the start date, enter January 1, 2017.  For the end 
date, enter December 31, 2017.  Then click on "submit".  Your state-
ment will open in another window for you to print.  (If not, click on 
gear icon again and select print.)  If you are married, you may need 
to print one for each name most likely.
	 If this is your first time to log in to your Simple Church Member 
Management Account, you can do so by clicking on forgot password 
and then typing in the e-mail address that the church has on file for 
you.  Then your login name and password will be e-mailed to you.
	 If you need your statement mailed to you, you may make a 
special request through the church office.

SAVE THE DATE!
HONORED WOMEN'S BANQUET

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 17
5:30 PM

The deacons will be contacting these sweet ladies 
and inviting them to attend and offer rides.  


